
Dear All, 
  
Please note that during the fourth week of December, 
2015, there are holidays of four days (24th to 27th 
December, 2015).  

  
In this regard, it has been decided that all AEPC 
regional offices, registered office & Head office will have 
to  remain open on Friday & Saturday (25-12-2015 & 26-
12-2015) for receiving the dak and to provide the 
support/ service to trade members at respective offices 
including issuance of Import Certificate & Certificate 
of Origin. 

  
Copy of this communication also be put on notice board. 
  
Regards, 
  
Sanjiv Malhotra 

Dy. Secretary General 
  

  
 


